
Earth Class News  

 

We have had a lovely week continuing with our 

Autumn activities we went on a nature walk and did 

lots of nature inspired art. We also read the ‘Little 

Red Hen,’ and made some of our own bread! 

 

We are having big focus on learning new vocabulary 

– see if your child can remember what the word 

strolled means. 

 

We have started learning our sounds in phonics. 

There will be an optional letter formation sheet for 

homework. 

 

Sounds we have learned this week: s, a, t.  

Sounds we will learn next week: p, i, n.  

 

For the correct pronunciation please see: 

 Phonics: How to pronounce pure sounds | Oxford Owl - YouTube 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UCI2mu7URBc 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UCI2mu7URBc


 


